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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
 

MAINTENANCE & RESOURCES MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 

***** 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Maintenance and Resources 
Management Committee of the Nevada Irrigation District regularly scheduled for April 28, 
2020, has been cancelled, due to California Executive Order N-25-20, as a result of the 
threat of COVID-19. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Maintenance and Resources Management Committee is 
scheduled for May 26, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. 
  

 


